
                          

                                                                                                              

 

Date /  Date      :            29/12/2021                                   Time /  Horaire                      : 17h30 

 

NOTIFICATION 
FROM THE CLERK OF THE RACE TO ALL COMPETITORS OF DKC22. 

 

Concerning the transfer from Jeddah to Ha’il on the Friday 31th December2022, 
the cars can be charged in a truck or on a trailer to reach the bivouac of Ha’il.  

If the car has to drive on its own only pilot and copilot officially registered have to 
be in the car. 

You will not be given a paper road book , you have to use the Tripy  or the .pdf 
version you can find on the official notice board (SPORTITY). 

Reminder: All Competitor and Service vehicles must have left the Jeddah Stadium between 06:30 to 09:00 AM maximum, in 

order that each Competitor can be at the bivouac de Ha'il before 08:00PM for the Briefing 

 

Christian Chambres 

Clerk of the Race 

 

 


